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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Natural Resources 
Division of Support Services 
 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES (RFQ) 10-012-23 

SPUHN ISLAND VESSEL REMOVAL, IMPOUND & DISPOSAL SERVICES 

ADDENDUM 1 

ISSUED DECEMBER 29, 2022 

This addendum is being issued to answer questions from vendors. 

Important Note to Offerors: You are not required to sign and return this page of the addendum 
document with your bid. Only questions to the ITB are being answered in this addendum. All other terms 
and conditions of the ITB remain the same. 

 

TAMRA M. CZERNY 
Procurement Specialist 1 
Phone: (907) 269–8665 
Email: tamra.czerny@alaska.gov  
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QUESTIONS SUBMITTED BY OFFERORS AND ANSWER FROM THE STATE 

Question 1: I spoke to DNR a while back so now they want all assets out of there???? 

Answer 1: Yes, all watercrafts bellow the high tide line and listed in the RFQ are to be impound and 
disposed. The other fiberglass boat that is in the same cove, beached above the mean high 
tide line, is not a part of this RFQ.  

 

Question 2: Do we know for sure there are people living there????? 

Answer 2: The extent to which someone is living on the vessel is currently unknown. The Department 
of Natural Resources posted notice on the vessel on November 18, 2022, at that time no one 
was onboard the vessel. However, is it suspected that this vessel is occupied at times. The 
Department of Natural Resources is actively working to make contact with the suspected 
occupant and can provide additional information regarding the vessel’s occupancy as it 
becomes known. 
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